
Director

Beijing Public Security Bureau

Fu Zhenghua Juzhang 

Beijingshi Gong'anju 

9 Dongdajie, Qianmen 

Dongchengqu 

Beijingshi 100740 

People's Republic of China 

Dear Director;

I would like to express my deep concern on a Swedish national working for a China based NGO

who has been detained in Beijing since 3 January on charges of “endangering state security”.

I am urging the Chinese authorities to immediately disclose the whereabouts and legal status of 

Peter Dahlin.

I am also callling on them to ensure without delay that he has prompt, unrestricted access to 

consular officers, his lawyers and family, and is protected from torture and other ill-treatment.

Lastly I am urging the authorities to ensure that Peter Dahlin has access to adequate medical 

care.

Sincerely yours,


